
  NEWSLETTER 8th March 2024 

 
Wishing all our Mums a very Happy Mother’s Day 



To celebrate this years theme of “Read Your Way” we have had 
a fantastic selection of outfits ranging from fancy dress to py-
jamas. Everyone looked fabulous.  
Parents came in in the afternoon and read with the children. 

World Book Day 



World Book Day 



Choir concert at P&P 



Girls Football 

To celebrate  “WOMEN IN FOOTBALL APPRECIATION 
DAY” our KS2 girls have been taking part in a football 

tournament. 



Poetry and Writing workshops 

Local Poet and Writer 
Paul Delaney was back in 
school this week to work 
with  KS1. 



 

 
 
Friday 15th March— Dress Down Day and Donations for Easter 
Bingo. 
 
Thursday 21st March—Easter Bingo. Doors open at 5.30pm, 
eyes down at 6pm. 
 
Friday 22nd March— The Big Lent Sponsored Walk.  
 
 
 
 

FUNDRAISING SO FAR ……… 
 
Our Toast Sale raised £81 
Our Cake Sale raised £150 



Awards 
Congratulations to the following  

children 

SMILE AWARDS 

DOJO AWARDS  

SUPERSTAR 

READING IN UNUSUAL PLACES 



 This week our 
class  

winners are 
Year 5              

Well done to 
them.  

Our pupil competition  
winner is Scarlett from Year 4.      

Our Phonics star pupil is  
James from Reception. 

                               

 
Thank you for those children completing their 5 reading lessons a 
week. We can really see the progress you are making and the pleas-
ure you are taking from it. Please do try to ensure your child is 
completing their weekly lessons. Reading Plus is such a good tool to 
teach important reading and vocabulary skills in a fun, personalised 
way.  

Reading Plus WORKS and we have the evidence to prove it. 
Keep up the good work everyone. 

 
KS2 children should be accessing Reading Plus from home for 
at least 30 mins a week (15 mins x 2 is fine) 



 
 
 
11th March— Reception  -Mothers Day Forest School at 2pm. 
 
12th March—Reception and Year 1—”The Tiger Who Came to Tea” thea-
tre  trip. 
 
15th March— Dress down and donations for Easter Bingo  
 
20th March— Choir Brindley Concert 
 
21st March—Year 5 Shakespeare trip to Norton Priory 
 
21st March—Easter Bingo 
 
22nd March—The Big Lent Sponsored Walk 
 
25th-28th March—Y6 Bikeability. 
 
28th March—Y1/2/3/4/5 trip to Chester Zoo 

 
SCHOOL CLOSES NORMAL TIME ON THURDAY 28TH 
MARCH AND REOPENS ON MONDAY THE 15TH APRIL. 

Junior Safety Officers 
 

Our JSO’s gave a presentation to 
the school in assembly this week 
about a competition for designing a 
bicycle helmet and why we should 
wear one for safety. 



 
St John Fisher—Live on X 
Follow us @SJF_Widnes.  
 
 

Please be courteous to our neighbours on Castle Street  
when parking. 

PARKING AROUND THE SCHOOL AT DROP OFF AND  

COLLECTION 

Can we please ask that you do not park or manoeuvre outside the gates when 
dropping off/collecting. As you can appreciate the school is  

situated in a side road which makes parking difficult so we would ask that you park 
elsewhere rather than risk manoeuvring on Edward Street. 

We understand that you are all busy and have places to go of a morning and 
evening but please lets not wait for a child to be hurt. 

SCHOOL CLUBS 

Clubs until the end of term…... 
 
• Year 1 and 2  Maths Club  - Wednesday after school until 4pm. 
• Year 4,5 and 6 Reading Plus—Wednesday after school until 

4pm 
• Year 4 and 5—Lunch time Wellbeing Club 
• Choir—Thursday after school until 4.15pm 
• Year 6—Boys Football Thursday after school until 4.15pm 

 

KS2 Drama Club—Coming soon more details to follow. 

https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-word/self-
giving?pid=MTA101634&v=121.5  

https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-word/self-giving?pid=MTA101634&v=121.5
https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-word/self-giving?pid=MTA101634&v=121.5


Our project is recycling hard to  
recycle items. 
Examples of these include: 
• Biscuit wrappers 
• Cracker wrappers 
• Cake wrappers 
 

 

 

 

Please bring your wrappers into class to help 
us earn points that can be converted into cash 
for the school. 


